
Mr. Durfee,
                     
I called this morning in reference to adding the word “Foundation” to the end of our organization’s title
for our IHPG proposal. The Patriots Point Naval and Maritime Museum Foundation handles the
administrative side of donations/awarded grants and their office is not in the museum, which is
aboard the ship. I’m pretty new here and didn’t know the administrative side had different contact
information. The museum itself is handling all preservation projects, but the Patriots Points Naval and
Maritime Museum Foundation receives any donations or grant funding that may come in; basically just
a change in address and email on the cover sheet. Ben Newton, the treasurer, has signed off as the
sponsoring organization official. I may be looking too deep into this, just wanted to point out the
distinction in case there was confusion in the future.
 
Thank you for the chance to clarify and the opportunity to submit a proposal. Please don’t hesitate to
contact me if you have any further questions. The proposal is attached with the above changes.
 
 
Marcy Wynn
843-881-5920
 
 

From: Society for Industrial Archeology [mailto:sia@mtu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2012 12:34 PM
To: Marcy Wynn
Subject: Re: IHPG Proposal
 
Dear Marcy
 
The Society for Industrial Archeology has received your grant application.
 
Sincerely,
Don
Don Durfee
Society for Industrial Archeology
sia@mtu.edu
906-487-1889

Mailing address:
Society for Industrial Archeology
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Dept. of Social Sciences
Michigan Technological University
1400 Townsend Dr
Houghton, MI 49931
USA
 
 

 
On Feb 29, 2012, at 4:31 PM, Marcy Wynn wrote:

Society for Industrial Archeology,
 
Attached is a proposal for the Industrial Heritage Preservation Grant by Patriots Point Naval and
Maritime Museum in South Carolina. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further
questions.Thank you for the opportunity to submit.
 
 
 

Marcy R. Wynn
Grants Coordinator
 
Patriots Point Naval & Maritime Museum
Mt. Pleasant, South Carolina
mwynn@patriotspoint.org
(843) 881-5920
 
<SIA Final .pdf>
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